
January 15. Nakile board meeting 
 
January 21. Went to Concession with Hans for a tour of a Herz wood chip boiler system. I certainly 
wasn’t impressed for a couple reasons. The system we saw was for residential and the cost for that size 
runs in the range of close to $90,000, plus he said you would also need a source of alternate heat. The 
only upside I saw was the cost to operate compared to electric or oil. 
 
January 22. Attended starlight/bontemp meeting. 
 
January 23. Did Facebook live with Alain to talk about the new administration building  
 
Jan 24. Attended lunch and learn. Discussion on how to deal with violence in the workplace 
 
January 27. Meeting with members of Wedgeport legion. Organizing a service at the Tusket monument 
in commemoration of the liberation of Holland 
 
January 28. Committee of the Whole 
 
February 3. Attended the launch of the trail guide at the Pubnico trail. Also attended meeting with MLA 
Colton LeBlanc 
 
February 4. Meeting regarding funding and future of the YMCA followed by facilitated discussion 
regarding consolidation 
 
February 10. Waste check board meeting in Clare 
 
February 10. Meeting with Municipal Affaires reps, three CAO’s, wardens, mayor and Allister Surette re: 
further discussion on consolidation. Meeting was held in Church Point at université ste Anne 
 


